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Fw: Objection to proposed variation 262411CT1

Premises Licensing <Premises.Licensing@manchester.gov.uk>
Thu 16/12/2021 16:06
To:  

From: 

Sent: 16 December 2021 16:05

To: Premises Licensing <Premises.Licensing@manchester.gov.uk>

Subject: Objection to proposed variation 262411CT1
 
Hello

I would like to object to the proposed variation of premises licensing 262411CT1 for Southwest
Manchester Cricket Club.  I am frequently disturbed by their patrons and
events whilst trying to sleep and to add outdoor licensing would make this problem many times
worse. 

I chose this street on which to buy a house for a quiet experience without much footfall, so to have
the addition of open-air drinking added near to my house will not just further disturb the peace, it
will also lower the value of my property should I seek to leave based on this additional noise.

I hope this adequately conveys the significant negative impact that I feel this will have on the
residents of the street.
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Fw: CT$/262411

Premises Licensing <Premises.Licensing@manchester.gov.uk>
Fri 17/12/2021 13:03
To:  

From: 

Sent: 17 December 2021 12:48

To: Premises Licensing <Premises.Licensing@manchester.gov.uk>

Subject: CT$/262411
 
We at  would like to lodge an objection to the proposed extension to the licence
held by the cricket club. Noise from the club has been a recurring and growing nuisance. The club is
closely surrounded by residential buildings and the noise carries a considerable distance, particularly
at night. To extend late night drinking to outside areas would increase considerably the public
nuisance to the area.
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